
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 3/20/2013 11:19:41 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Checking In 

Yes in San Diego. Everything appears to be a go. You all are okay with the PD? 

Michael 

On Mar 20,2013, at 11:18 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

> As far as you know, are things on track for tmrw? 
> Are you in SD? 
> 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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